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Chandler Policy about COVID-19 (formerly known as novel coronavirus) 

The COVID-19 situation (formerly known as novel coronavirus) is evolving on an almost daily basis, 

all Chandler staff (Permanent, Casual & Temp) are required to follow below guidelines.   

“The Australian Government considers the following countries to be at higher risk for COVID-19:  

• Mainland China  

• Iran  

• Italy  

• South Korea  

If you are returning from these countries, you need to monitor your health for the next 14 days.  

If you are returning from mainland China or Iran, you should self-isolate for 14 days.  

If you are returning from Italy or South Korea you should not attend your regular work for 14 

days.”  

We would please urge all our staff that if you or your immediate family have recently visited the 

higher risk countries, please advise us immediately and that you follow the advice of the Australian 

Government.  

You will be required to provide a doctor’s clearance before shifts been given and request not to 

report to work during the 14-day vulnerable period.  

Even if you have not been travelling, if you feel at all unwell with the following symptoms,
 
you may 

seek advice from your GP. 

- Fever 

- Cough 

- Sore throat 

- Nausea/vomiting 

- Difficulty breathing 

- Aches or chills  

Please get in touch with us if you have any questions. 

Regards,  

Chandler Health Management 

 


